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Oregon is a leader in voter turnout because of our amazing vote by mail system. It 

provides a convenient way for many citizens to vote without interrupting their work 

days. Without vote by mail, many people will be unable to travel to voting locations on 

Election Day. This bill is a thinly veiled attempt at voter suppression, plain and 

simple. 


